
 

Royal Solomon Islands Police Force 
 

Media Release  

13th August 2024 

PPC Malaita brief deployed officers before Malaita day  
 
Police officers from Honiara who deployed to Auki were briefed before Malaita 41st second 
appointed day on 15 August 2024. 
  
Honiara base officers arrived on 12 August in Auki to support Auki police for the Malaita 
41st second appointed day. 
  
The Honiara base officers include Police Response Team, Central Response Unit, National 
Traffic Department and Police Band. 
  
Provincial Police Commander (PPC) Malaita Province, Chief Superintendent Tex Tafoa 
said, “ We have a task ahead of us for the second appointed day and let us make this day 
a crime free for our people to celebrate without any disturbances. 
  
PPC Tafoa said, “A high level delegation will be here with us in Auki and we must perform 
to the expected mandate vested on us. 
  
“I would like to appeal to our good loving people of Malaita who will come to Auki for the 
second appointed day to celebrate responsibly,” said Chief Superintendent Tafoa. 
  
Mr. Tafoa said, “Be reminded my good people of Malaita that police will not tolerate any 
unwanted behaviours during the mini trade show up to the actual second appointed day.” 
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The Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) was established in 

1954.  Its mission is ‘To provide a safe and peaceful Solomon Islands 

by strengthening relationships with the community’.  The RSIPF 

strive to provide efficient and effective policing services for the 

Solomon Islands and expect RSIPF officers to adhere to the RSIPF 

values. 

 

For ongoing news and information, please go to www.rsipf.gov.sb 

Follow us on Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/rsipf 
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